
Pepsi Drop Ins and Information Session 

Accommodations for disabilities may be made by contacting josefine.fleetwood@oregonstate.edu 

Pepsi will be on campus Thursday, March 9th! 
There are two opportunities to learn about the 
company, internship and job opportunities. 

1:30pm to 3:30pm – Pepsi table set up in Johnson 
Hall for drop ins to talk with recruiters

5:00pm to 6:00pm - Kelley 1007 Info Session 
Food will be provided 

ALL students welcome

Register in Handshake 
for the Drop Ins

Register in Handshake 
for Info Session


